The Minutes of the committee meeting of the Loughborough Students' Archery club, held on 26/10/06

The meeting opened at 18:04

1. Attendance

a. Present: Ian, Chris M, Chris N

b. Apologies for Absence: None

c. Absent: Bob, Sarah, Jon, Sam

2. The minutes of the last meeting were passed.

3. Main Business

a. Competitions –
BUTTS website moved, Chris M to update on website.
Oxford BUTTS – 18/11/06 – Ian to sort transport with James Nottingham BUTTS – 26/11/06

- b. Keys 4 more need to be cut, lan to speak to James/AU
- c. Chris N to e-mail Ian budget.
- d. Chair's Challenge Shield: Held on the first weekend of November. The results will be used to make the shooting ladder. Proposed rule change that rather than competitors switching places the winner just moves above the loser on the ladder. There will be 3 ladders, one for recurve, one for compound and one for longbow
- e. lan to organise IOM + mention at AGM
- f. Clothing: Proposed to keep fleece and hooded top design the same but ask opinion on t-shirts at AGM.

4. Other Business

- a. Sarah to take shoot register from now onwards.
- b. <u>All</u> Committee Members to take an active part in taking shoots
- c. **Chris M** to give Chris N more Session Supervision forms.
- d. Ian to email committee RE meeting next week

- e. Sam to look into Social for new James Bond Film
- f. **Chris N** to add Brass Nocking points to equipment order.
- g. GNAS affiliation forms have been completed and sent off.

Session rota

a.	Sat 28"	Chris N
a.	Sun 29th	lan
b.	Mon 30th	Owain
c.	Wed 1 st (AGM)	lan
d.	Sat 4 th	
e.	Sun 5 th	
	Mon 6 th	Owain
g.	Wed 8 th	Chris M

- 5. Confirmation of next meeting
 - a. Proposed for 02/11/06
- 6. Meeting Closed: 18:30